
 

 

January 12 2023 
 
Dear parents, 
 
 
Later this month, during the week beginning Sunday January 22, we will be welcoming Prêt-a-Portrait into 
DBS Wakra so that they can take professional photos of our students which parents will be able to 
purchase as mementos of their time in our school. A schedule of the photo sessions, as well as further 
information, will be published in due course. In the meantime, should parents wish to ensure that any 
missing uniform items are sought, now may a good time to do this so that the photos look as impressive as 
possible! 
 
I am also delighted to report that ground has been broken on our new DBS Wakra campus, which is 
situated only a few kilometres to the south of our current campus, near to Al-Wakra family beach. Our plan 
is still very much to begin the 2024/2025 academic year in our new home and we are very excited indeed 
to have not only the most incredible facilities available to any students anywhere within the Al-Wakra area 
but also to have a campus which matches the outstanding teaching & learning already offered by our 
superb teachers. Images of what our new campus will look like can be found here. 
 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would welcome 
them to do so via the email address below. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
 

https://www.dohabritishschool.com/wakra/new-campus/
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